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York, Marylisa

From: towhee17-KBD <towhee17@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, November 21, 2021 11:57 AM
To: DEP, NECEC
Subject: Stop the Corridor's Construction

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Dear DEP, 
The Maine people have made their voices heard loud and clear. We are tired of multinational corporations running 
roughshod over our state. CMP has proven itself NOT to be a worthy, upstanding company to serve Maine peoples. How 
can we trust them to carry out such a large project with so many responsibilities. It's time to stop all construction on the 
"clean" corridor. QuebecHydro isn't all that green to begin with, certainly not enough to destroy a 53 mile swath through 
the Maine woods. 
 
Kenny DeCoster 
Kennebunk 


